
 Class 4 Newsletter 

Autumn Term – 14/12/2018 

 
 

This Week 
In English this week, we have written our own newspaper articles about the wildfires that recently 

took place in California. In Maths, we have focussed on fractions; identifying equivalences. In RE, we 
continued to look at the two Biblical accounts of the Christmas story through Christmas Carols. We 

also have been retelling the Christmas story through our Production rehearsals (which are going very 
well). In Science, we carried out an investigation exploring how we can reverse changes through 

separation and filtration (we did this in the context of sewage). In Art, we focussed using a variety 
of medium to make Egyptian sarcophagi.  

Important Dates 
Mon 17th Dec: Ancient Egyptian homework 6 due in 
Tues 18th Dec: KS2 Christmas Production 6pm (ALL CHILDREN PARTICIPATING) 
Wed 19th Dec: KS2 Party & Christmas Lunch 
Thurs 20th Dec: Pantomime visit 
Fri 21st Dec: No swimming 
Fri 21st Dec: Close at 2pm 
Mon 7th Jan: INSET 
Tues 8th Jan: School reopens at 8:55am 
Thur 14th Mar 2019: Sing Together Concert 

Stars of the Week 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for PEACE goes to George G who is showing peace more in his 

attitude in the classroom.  

The CURRICULUM award goes to Jake for going the Extra Mile in work at home.  

Behaviour 
We’ve had a bit of an up and down week this week, but those children who have modelled Outstanding 

behaviour at least 3 times are: 
Ethan, George G, Jensen, Lottie, Libby, Dylan, Cayden, Jaiden, Millie, Keinan, Harley, Holly, Connor, 

Noemi, Jake 

Notices 
A reminder about keeping the children safe. Please do not come into the playground until 3:10pm. This 

is a safeguarding reminder. Thank you. 
 

Have a very Merry Christmas! See you in January! 
Mr Bateman 


